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	Police social media survey 

		Police social media survey now live - we would like your constructive feedback!
We'd like to know what you want and need from us through social media.
We're running this survey supported by the National Police Chiefs' Council (NPCC) and we'll use what you tell us to improve our services.
You need to be 16 or older to complete the survey.
It'll take about 5 minutes - please click here: https://orlo.uk/c9Vl9
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	Message Sent By
Keith Charman
(Devon & Cornwall Police, Police Staff, East Cornwall)
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